
  

 
 
               

27th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers  

Reminder: No Swimming 4th July 

This is just a reminder that there is no swimming next week on Friday. Please send your child in PE kit as 
normal, but they will not need their swimming bags. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Head 
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